
To, 
The Chairman, 
GOA RERA 
GOA 

 

Respected Sir/Madam, 

This is to bring into kind attention that Brochure for the Project Raj Harmony 

is under process as per RERA. 

We will upload the same as soon as it gets Ready. 

 

Thanking You, 

Yours Faithfully 

Sd/- 

Sandeep Nigalye 

Director  

Raj Housing Development Pvt Ltd. 

 


